
From: djohnson [mailto:djohnson@pyatt.net]  

Sent: Friday, June 20, 2014 3:03 PM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Cc: michelle.kitchens@arfb.com; tammi.dickson@afbic.com 

Subject: Closing of Hog Farm Disapproval 

Dear Sir; We want to give you our opinion on the fact that the environmentalist are desiring to close all 

livestock operations in America. We cannot understand  how they expect to continue to get food after 

we are gone. 

We very much disapprove the actions they are taking to close down  C&H Hog farm in Newton county. 

Every livestock operation is in some watershed as it has been for the last one hundred years and 

beyond. Please notice we are still surviving and are healthy, while feeding America. Land owners has the 

God given right to use the land as they need to, to pay their note payments and survive. 

As for the Buffalo, the requirements the hog farm is required to operate under, will not do any damage 

to the Buffalo. However the thousands of visitors using it for their playground and using it for their 

BATHROOMS, has and is contaminating it pitifully right now.  Hopefully you will make a personal visit 

and observe for yourself, you will be in for an awakening experience 

Our family has farmed and ranched over sixty years. We have cared for livestock of all kinds, provided 

habitat for all kinds of wildlife while making our living, helping to feed the urban population and taking 

good care of our environment. 

Thank you for your time. This is very serious. Should you allow them to close this operation down then, 

tomorrow they will be looking for the next operation to close. 

Very Truly Yours, 

Don R. Johnson 

Johnson’s Bent Spur Brangus Ranch 

2032 Hwy 125 So. 

Harrison, Arkansas 72601 


